
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPRECIATION 

We, at HighApproach, extend our warmest gratitude to Ms. Sandhya Sah for her 

generous contribution of invaluable educational resources. Your efforts have 

significantly bolstered our goal to deliver high-quality education and support to our 

learners across the globe. 

13th March, 2024 

                                                   …………………………………… 
                                                    Ashesh Neupane 

                                                                                                               Director 

                                                                                                    HighApproach.com 






























































